
“Thank you for your 
continued dedication. 

We recognize and 
celebrate our 

employees years of 
service to Spacecon 

Specialty 
Contractors. 

Congratulations!” 

 

  - Robert Yelinski 
Spacecon Region 

President 
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Salary 2nd Qtr Anniversaries 

Dale A. Holling 30 

Jorge A. Ordonez 23 

Jesus Valadez 23 

Edwin Quezada 21 

Alfredo Salinas (Sr.) 12 

Isidro Velasco Santiago 11 

Sergio Villalba 8 

Alfredo Salinas (Jr.) 7 

Jonathan Gamboa Salais 6 

Miguel O. Martinez Perez 6 

Rommie Christiansen 1 

Francisco J. Cisneros 1 

Pedro D. Reyna Flores 1 

Adrian Sardina Padron 1 

Kyle Montague 28 

Robert Yelinski Sr. 23 

Aaron Wells 23 

Scott Mansfield 17 

Juliette Blanton 17 

Let’s Get Social…  
Take photos of your jobsite, co-workers,  

events for work! 

Then email them, along with a blurb about the  
photo to nyelinski@spacecon.com.  

Next, like us on  
Facebook and  

follow us on Instagram  
to see your photos!  

Quarterly Measure 

A U G U S T  8 ,  2 0 2 3  V O L U M E  7 ,  I S S U E  2  

In this Issue 
- Company Awards  

for 2022 

- Farewell to Dale  
and Quint 

- Congrats  
Diego Gallegos 

- Save the Date 
Field Christmas Party 

- Employee Service  
Awards 

Company Awards for 2022 
Recently our annual company awards banquet was held to review and reflect 
on 2022. 
 
Spacecon Specialty Contractors was awarded two awards for all the hard 
work and commitment to Safety and Collections. 
 

Superior Safety Performance 
Outstanding Collections 

 
Congratulations and great job team! Keep up the great work! 
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After a combined 56 years of service, we say thank you and best of luck to Dale Holling and Quint Kurtz. 
Both had their last day June 30th.  

Quint has been apart of our team for 26 years and we thank him for his impeccable service and wish him 
the best of luck as he starts his own business. 

His knowledge, expertise and friendship will be greatly missed. Please take a moment when you see him to 
congratulate him on his successful career with Spacecon and best wishes on his new endeavors. 

These two gentlemen combined have 56 years of service with Spacecon Specialty Contractors (Dale 30, 
Quint 26). Two of the most dedicated and talented individuals we have had the pleasure to work with.   

Both Quint and Dale have been instrumental in many of 
Spacecon Specialty Contractor’s successes and will be 
truly missed but I wish both of them the best of luck in 
their next life journeys.  – Kevin Emerson 

Farewell to Dale and Quint 

Diego Gallegos was promoted to Senior General 
Superintendent in April of 2023. Diego is hard working, 
committed and consistently goes above and beyond for 
his team. We recognize him for the many years of 
outstanding and dedicated service as General 
Superintendent. He will be tasked with training the next 
generation of field supervisors along with the other many 
tasks he currently has. Please reach out and congratulate 
Diego on his well-earned promotion. 

Congrats Diego Gallegos! 
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FIELD CHRISTMAS PARTY 
Friday December 8th: 3pm-6:30pm 

Kirk Hall at Douglas County Fairgrounds, Castle Rock 
Come for great food, drinks, friendly company, and terrific prizes.  

We hope you can join us!  
Must be a Spacecon Employee to attend. 

SAVE THE DATE 

“Both Quint and Dale 
have been instrumental  

in many of Spacecon 
Specialty Contractor’s 
successes and will be 

truly missed…” 


